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New Website Feature – Show Your Interest

While we plan for the spring dates for our courses, you can now express your interest in a
course.

Instead of “Add to the Cart” you will find a “Show Your Interest” button.

If you enter your details via this feature, you will be informed directly once we have the next
date(s) for this course ready.

https://ipu.ie/communication/new-website-feature-show-your-interest/

